
Room 345, Fuk Chi House,
Fuk Loi Estate,
Tsuen Wan,
N.T.

25th June, 2000.

Mr Keith Johnson,
New World Computers,
234 Cyber Tower
Taikoo Place
Hong Kong

Dear Mr Johnson,

Business Representative

Regretfully, I am writing to decline your company’s generous employment offer.
Upon reflection and consideration of my personal and career objectives, I have
decided to pursue a position more directly related to my discipline, mechanical
engineering.

I do sincerely appreciate the time you  spent with me throughout the interview
process. I learnt a lot from our discussion of the prospect of the computer industry in
Hong Kong.

Thank you for your consideration of my candidacy. I am confident you will identify
an appropriate candidate. Please offer my best regards to the management team at
New World Computers.

Yours sincerely,

Woo Sik Ming, John


